

**Lee R. Godown**Vice President
Global Government Relations

General Motors Company 25 Massachusetts Avenue, N.W. Suite 400

July 8, 2014

The Hon. Chuck Schumer 322 Hart Senate Office Building Washington, D.C. 20510

Dear Senator Schumer:

On behalf of General Motors, I would like to thank you, as well as the cosponsors, for reviewing our proposed changes to S. 921 as described in my June 26, 2014, letter to you (herewith again attached).

With these changes made to the committee-reported text of S. 921, "The Raechel and Jacqueline Houck Safe Rental Car Act of 2013," such a revised bill will have the support of General Motors.

Let me offer our appreciation to you, as well as to your staff for their professionalism, as we worked through this process.

Sincerely,

**Attachment** 

Ja R. Hodam